
 

OG&E issues final RFP for new flexible resource generation facility 

OKLAHOMA CITY (June 10, 2022) – Oklahoma Gas and Electric Company (OG&E), a 

subsidiary of OGE Energy Corp (Nasdaq: OGE), this week issued its final Request for Proposals 

(RFP) from qualified parties to supply flexible resource generation facility(ies) to the company. 

Following a draft RFP issued by the company in April, the final RFP requires a capacity between 

50 and 500 megawatts (MW) of nameplate capacity per bid, and the bid may represent multiple 

generation facilities at a site to meet the minimum requirement.  

OG&E requires capacity to be available to satisfy OG&E’s resource adequacy obligations starting 

no later than May 1, 2027, with a preference for projects in service as early as possible. Other 

requirements include: 

• must be located within SPP in Oklahoma or Arkansas, with preference for OG&E’s service 

territory; 

• must be capable of at least 4 hours of consecutive run time at minimum and maximum 

capacity, as required by SPP generation capacity accreditation guidance; 

• minimum ability to start multiple times each day within 15 minutes of initiation with a 

minimum up-time of no more than one hour; 

• maximum downtime between cycles of no more than an hour. 

In addition to bids for any single eligible generation facility technology, combination bids are 

allowed.  

Notice of intent to bid is due on September 8, 2022, and the deadline to submit a bid is 

September 15, 2022. The full RFP is available on the Suppliers and Contractors page of the 

OG&E website under Current Opportunities. 

### 

About OG&E  

Oklahoma Gas and Electric Company, a subsidiary of OGE Energy Corp. (NYSE: OGE), is 

Oklahoma's largest electric utility. For more than a century, we have provided customers in 

Oklahoma and western Arkansas the safe, reliable electricity needed to power their businesses and 

homes with some of the nation's lowest electric rates, according to S&P Global Market Intelligence. 

Our employees are committed to generating and delivering electricity, protecting the environment, 

and providing excellent service to approximately 882,000 customers. OG&E has 7,207 MW of 

electric generation capacity fueled by natural gas, wind, low-sulfur coal, and solar. OG&E 

employees live, work, and volunteer in the communities we serve. For more information about 

OG&E, visit us at OGE.com or follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. 

https://www.oge.com/wps/portal/ord/who-we-are/supplierscontractors/!ut/p/z1/04_Sj9CPykssy0xPLMnMz0vMAfIjo8zijTxczDy83A38LcIcXQwCjc3M_D0tA4zcTYz1w1EV-Ic5ugIVmFiYB_iEGBhYmOtHkaTfPdDbFKjAwNUxzMTE2MDAmDj9BjiAowGJ9mMqiMJvfLh-FKoVWEIAVQEWLxKypCA3NDQ0wiDT01FREQDuFTt1/dz/d5/L2dBISEvZ0FBIS9nQSEh/
https://c212.net/c/link/?t=0&l=en&o=3249908-1&h=3440482263&u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.oge.com%2Fwps%2Fportal%2FSignIn%2F&a=OGE.com
https://c212.net/c/link/?t=0&l=en&o=3249908-1&h=3886243613&u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fogepower&a=Facebook
https://c212.net/c/link/?t=0&l=en&o=3249908-1&h=1929908762&u=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FOGandE&a=Twitter
https://c212.net/c/link/?t=0&l=en&o=3249908-1&h=3026788173&u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fogepower%2F%3Fhl%3Den&a=Instagram


 

Contact:  

OG&E Media Line: (405) 553-3616 or ogenews@oge.com 
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